From: Janet Tufts

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2013 9:18 PM

To: Mercier, Betty **Cc:** Andrew Lockie

Subject: United Way's LDRRAC Membership

Hello Betty,

I am pleased to introduce myself as the new Director of Partnerships & Investment at United Way (Kelly's successor). I am writing to inquire about United Way's membership on LDRRAC. As I understand, we have a formal seat (non-voting) on the Committee in Kelly's name.

I would like to request that I be appointed as Kelly's replacement on the Committee. I gather that this request will go to the Corporate Services Committee and then to Council before becoming official.

Thank you and I look forward to hearing from you.

Janet

Janet Tufts, MBA

Director, Community Partnerships & Investment jtufts@uwlondon.on.ca

United Way London & Middlesex Change starts here.

409 King St., London, ON N6B 1S5 519-438-1723 ext. 223

uwlondon.on.ca

Give. Volunteer. Act.

\$8.75 million - thank you! Learn how your support is helping us create lasting change.